














	
The Festival Committee would like to thank the following for their 
support and assistance

The Ten Cent Shooters

Libby Prell & Tony Smith NT Link

Shelagh & Colin O’Brien & staff of Glen Helen

Top End Folk Club

Tina Tilhard

Willie Beattie

Ross Muir

Faye Alexander

Jenny Pender & Vince Jeisman

AND

All the volunteers

We thank you for attending our festival and wish you all a safe journey home and we  
hope to catch up with you all again in Darwin at the 48th Top Half Folk Festival hosted  
by the Top End Folk Club in June 2018.


